
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Chairwoman Marcus: 
 
(cc: Vice Chair Frances Spivy-Weber, Tam Doduc, Steven Moore, Dorene D'Amamo) 
 
I urge you to bring PG&E’s Diablo Canyon fully into line with California’s landmark coastal protection 
policy by eliminating once-through cooling (OTC) and requiring that cooling towers be installed at the 
power plant. 
 
Elaine Holder 
 

(11/18/14) Board Meeting
OTC Policy Special Studies

Deadline: 11/4/14 by 12:00 noon
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